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Dears Sirs/Madam
I am registering my objection to the AQUIND project.

This is an ecologically destructive plan which will be disastrous for Portsmouth and parts of South East Hants
up to the Lovedean substation, and Langstone harbour and it's ecosystem.

It’s construction will cause severe traffic congestion in a major route into the city.
And it is not wanted by the council or the majority of the residents.

It is also in my opinion is founded upon very suspect financial dealings.
Regards

Richard Freeman





